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RESONATE RESONATE 

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome back from half term! We have had busy week!

Have a lovely weekend.   
  Mrs Jones and the Roscoe Team 

NRG MISSION NRG MISSION 

PLAYGROUND PLAYGROUND 

ON TUESDAY, VICKY FROM RESONATE MUSIC HUB, STARTED
UKULELE LESSONS WITH YEAR 3. SHE WILL BE VISITING US

WEEKLY AND WE WILL UPDATE YOU VIA CLASS DOJO WITH
THE CHILDREN’S PROGRESS. 

NRG MISSION VISITED ROSCOE ON THURSDAY
TO DELIVER A WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY. THE

AIM WAS TO INSPIRE CHILDREN TO SAVE
ENERGY AND MONEY ‘MONERGY’ AND THEN

YEARS 3 TO 6 HAD A CLASSROOM SESSION LED
BY THE NRGENIUS. THEY TOOK A DEEP DIVE

INTO ENERGY EFFICIENCY. 

NOW THAT THE WEATHER IS (HOPEFULLY)
STARTING TO GET A BIT WARMER, WE HAVE

LOTS OF NEW EQUIPMENT, INCLUDING
CHALK, ON THE YARD FOR OUR MORNING

AND LUNCHTIME BREAKS. 
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LFC FOUNDATIONLFC FOUNDATION

NURSERY TRIP NURSERY TRIP 

ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE 

YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
This week’s winners!

Reception & 
Year 4
97.9%

Our attendance has taken a dip this week
and we are at 95.6%. I’m sure we will see us

moving towards our target and above as
we have lots of nice things planned over

the rest of this term that we want all of our
children to join in with. 

TODAY OUR NURSERY CHILDREN VISITED CROXTETH PARK
FARM. THE CHILDREN HAD A WONDERFUL TIME VISITING ALL
THE ANIMALS AND EVEN GOT TO FEED THE GOATS AND THE

PIGS. LEWY’S FAVOURITE PART WAS SEEING AND FEEDING THE
PIGS.

BEFORE HALF TERM, ONE OF OUR YEAR 6 CHILDREN WHO CONSISTENTLY
DEMONSTRATES THE ROSCOE WAY AND WHO IS A SUPERB ROLE MODEL

FOR ALL OF OUR CHILDREN, WAS CHOSEN BY THE LFC FOUNDATION TO BE
A FLAG BEARER FOR THE LIVERPOOL AND WOLVERHAMPTON GAME AT
ANFIELD. ‘IT WAS AWESOME AND I SAW THE WHOLE TEAM WALK OUT

ONTO THE PITCH’ 

NEXT WEEK, WE HAVE A SPORTS COACH FROM PRO SKILLS
JOINING US AT ROSCOE DURING LUNCHTIME. THE CHILDREN
HAVE VOTED FOR WHICH SPORTS THEY WOULD LIKE TO JOIN
IN WITH DURING LUNCH. WATCH THIS SPACE AND WE WILL

UPDATE YOU NEXT WEEK. 

PRO SKILLS PRO SKILLS 



STAR OF THE
WEEKS

STAR OF THE
WEEKS

R - Matilda
Y1 - Paisley

Y2 - Ella
Y3 - Alia

Year 4 - Max
Year 5 -  Leo N
Year 6 - Lydia 

THE
ROSCOE

WAY

THE
ROSCOE

WAY
Respectful
Responsible
Ready
Safe

THE ROSCOE WAYTHE ROSCOE WAY

UPCOMING DATES UPCOMING DATES 

Thomas H in year 1 showed how responsible
and safe he is by helping a class member find a

grown up when he needed help. 

Well done Thomas! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU
Elise D - Year 2 
Harry - Year  1

WORLD BOOK DAY WORLD BOOK DAY 
Remember - It’s world book

day next Thursday!

We have attached a copy of
our letter to the bottom of

our newsletter for
information.




